
FCC APPLICATIONS  

PUBLIC NOTICE  

On December 12, 2023, Heartland Radio Association, applicant for a new LPFM station on 105.3 Mhz, 

Bloomington, Illinois, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for a new Low 

Power FM Station Construction Permit. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain 

information about how to file comments and petitions on the application, can visit: 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/fmDraftCopy?displayType=html&appKe 

y=25076ff38c46c86a018c47dcd1a302f6&id=25076ff38c46c86a018c47dcd1a302f6&goBack= 

 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/fmDraftCopy?displayType=html&appKe%20y=25076ff38c46c86a018c47dcd1a302f6&id=25076ff38c46c86a018c47dcd1a302f6&goBack=
https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/fmDraftCopy?displayType=html&appKe%20y=25076ff38c46c86a018c47dcd1a302f6&id=25076ff38c46c86a018c47dcd1a302f6&goBack=

